
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mortgage Paydown 

The next balloon payment on our mortgage is 
due July 16, 2024, with no further extensions 
allowed. It’s either pay it off in full now or 
apply for a new mortgage at a significantly 
increased interest rate.  
On January 25, 2024, an appeal letter was 
sent to our members, asking for donations 
toward our remaining mortgage balance of 
$11,245. 
We are thrilled to announce that as of the 
third week of February, we have raised 
$8,020 toward our mortgage balance.  
An anonymous donor has also offered us an 
unrestricted matching donation of up to 
$10,000 if we raise just $1,980 more!  
Once the last bit is paid off, we will finally own 
our home outright! Funds raised above the 
goal will go toward the many needs of our 
historic building (roof, basement repairs, etc.)  
After 40 years of diligent effort, what began 
as a dream for Garrison Players to own its 
own building is within our sights.  
Please consider making a mortgage paydown 
donation today:  
Garrison Players; PO Box 127; Dover, NH 03821 

president@garrisonplayers.org 
 
 

 

Board Update 

We are happy to announce 

the newest addition to our 

board of directors, Rob 

Kilburn! Rob will be 

providing support in the 

areas of fundraising, 

marketing, and building.

 

  

Building Update 

Check out our new dressing 

room floor installed by our 

tireless Building Director, 

Trevor Lawson! Goodbye to 

the old green rug, damaged 

during an unfortunate series 

of basement floods. Such a 

clean, new space for our 

deserving performers! 

 

 

VOLUNTEER 
Get into the act at Garrison Players! Share your 
love for the arts and make a difference in your 
community by volunteering with us. No matter 
your interests or how much time you can commit, 
we have a perfect opportunity for you! 
Help bring the magic of live theatre to life! 

• Become a friendly usher and welcome 
theatregoers. 

• Lend a hand with set design and 
construction, creating the scene for our next 
production. 

• Keep the refreshments flowing and smiles 
shining as part of our concession team. 

• Find an outlet for your creative and 
organizational talents: take headshots for 
our lobby and program, stitch up costume 
alteration projects, or set out on a props list 
scavenger hunt. 

• Spread the word about our exciting shows 
and events through marketing and outreach 
efforts. 

Every hour you give makes a difference: 
Regular weekly or monthly shifts are available 
for those who love being involved. 
Can't commit to a schedule? We have one-and-
done projects perfect for occasional volunteers. 
Visit our website www.garrisonplayers.org or 
email Megan at president@garrisonplayers.org  
to learn more. 
  

Together, we can usher Garrison Players 
through another 70 years of quality community 

theater on the Seacoast! 

 

Showstoppers! 

Benefit Concert for the  

Garrison Players Mortgage Paydown 

June 14, 2024 
Garrison Players Arts Center 

Tickets on Sale Soon! 

 

 
 

http://www.garrisonplayers.org/
mailto:president@garrisonplayers.org


 

 

  
 

Tuition: $50/day or $200 for 5 days    Registration Deadline: Friday, April 5 

Campers will create and rehearse a new show each day and present a  

2:45 pm showcase for parents. Sign up for one day or up to five.   

www.garrisonplayers.org/youth-ed-classes-and-camps 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Play in a Day Spring Theater Camp 

with Megan Davenport Karas & Guests! 

April 22-26    Ages 7-14  

Mon-Fri from 9 AM to 3 PM 

 

SAVE THE DATE!  GPAC Family Potluck and Annual Meeting, Saturday, June 1 Noon – 4 PM. 

 

SEEKING TO FILL THE ROLE OF: 
Production Manager! 

We’re looking for a detail-oriented organizer 
who understands the nuts and bolts of putting 
on shows. This person will provide support for 
four mainstage shows, coordinate scheduling, 
and overseeing volunteer staff.  

Contact: president@garrisonplayers.org 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Garrison Players Arts Center Newsletter Feb 2024 

APRIL THEATER CAMP 

UPCOMING MAINSTAGE UPCOMING YOUTH ED 

T W O  P L A Y S  

B Y  P E T E R  

S H A F F E R  

 

Directed by Alex 

Bickerstaff 

March 1-10, 2024 

 

SUMMER CAMP 

Donate to Garrison 
Players 

Through NH Gives 
June 11-12 

More info coming 
soon! 

UPDATE: CAMP IS FULL! To be added to the waitlist, please contact 

Megan at: president@garrisonplayers.org 

 

 

Directed by Mike Doyle 

May 10-19, 2024 

JUNE PRODUCTIONS 

Directed by Emilyrose Johnson 

and Katie Gall 

Ages: 13-19 

Audition Info: April 2 from 7-9 PM 

at GPAC in Rollinsford 

Please prepare a 16-32 bar cut & 

a 30-60 second monologue. 

Rehearsals begin April 9 and run 

Tuesdays & Fridays from 7-9 PM 

at GPAC. Show Dates: June 21-30 

Directed by Sabrina & Samantha 

Williams & Belle Giguere    

Ages: 5-12 

Audition Info: April 3 from 5-7 PM 

at GPAC in Rollinsford 

Rehearsals begin April 9 and run 

Tuesdays & Fridays from 5-7 PM 

at GPAC.  

Show Dates: June 21-30 

 

Melissa Manseau’s  
Musical Theater Summer Camp  
Ages 7-18 
July 22 –Aug 9 from 9 AM to 3 PM 

 

 

Introducing: Imagine That! Homeschool Theater Club 

Directed by Melissa Perry. Our first production is already rehearsing.  

Stay tuned to our website for more opportunities to join.  

 

Looking to rent GPAC for your performing arts production? 

Space is available but limited. Please reach out to: 

president@garrisonplayers.org   

GPAC is excited to present two one-acts by Tony Award-

winning playwright Peter Shaffer (Equus, Amadeus) that run 

the gamut from drama to side-splitting comedy. 

Introducing the premiere of True Crimes, a fascinating 

whodunit written by local theater legend Glynn Cosker. 

YOUTH ED PITCH NIGHT COMING SOON! 


